
Finding God in the Tech Age: A Spiritual Orientation for 

Catholic Students 

 

On 29th September 2024, the Catholic students of Apostolic Carmel High School & Junior College gathered 

in the school hall for an enlightening orientation session. The event focused on the theme, "Finding God in 

the Tech Age," and featured a thought-provoking address by the guest speaker, Father Kevin D. D’Souza. 

Father Kevin emphasized the changing landscape of our world, particularly with the rapid advancements in 

technology. He shared how, despite the fast-paced digital age, it is possible—and necessary—to seek God 

amidst the noise of modern innovations. Through engaging anecdotes and real-life examples, Father Kevin 

explained how students can make wise and informed choices while navigating the vast technological world. 

He encouraged them to turn to God for guidance, especially in moments of confusion, to help them stay 

grounded in their faith and choose the right path. The session proved to be both insightful and informative, 

leaving a deep impact on the students, parents, teachers, and everyone in attendance. Father Kevin’s 

message resonated with the audience, inspiring them to integrate their faith with the evolving demands of 

the tech-driven age. This orientation was a powerful reminder that no matter how advanced society 

becomes, seeking God remains timeless and essential. 

    

 

   

 

 


